
 

共享單車不准進入校園 
 

在過去一年，大學察覺到在校園內，被隨意放置的共享單車數

目有所增加，不單對校園行人構成阻礙，並對其他道路使用者

造成潛在交通安全危險。 
 

就此，為保障校園行人及交通安全，大學行政事務委員會，

於本年7月份會議中，決議由即時開始，禁止任何人仕 (包

括學生、職員、居民及訪客等)，攜同共享單車進入校園範

圍。 
 

中大保安處示 
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No Shared-Bikes on Campus 

 

It has come to attention of the University that, during the past year, 
there has been an increasing number of unattended shared-bikes 
being left on campus which have caused considerable obstructions 
to pedestrians and potential traffic safety risks to other road users. 
 

In this connection, in the safety interest of pedestrians and road 
traffic on campus, the University's Administrative Affairs Committee 
at its meeting held in July 2023 has resolved that, with immediate 
effect, shared-bikes will not be allowed to be brought into campus 
by any persons (including students, staff members, residents and 
visitors). 
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